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R GOVERNMENT OF SINDH
|{ )' LOCAL GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT

Karachi, Dated April 1**, 2019

To,
Stage-two Bidders
Malir Expressway Project
SUBJECT:- 2™ EXTENSION IN BID SUBMISSION DEADLINE A/C MALIR

EXPRESSWAY PROJECT

This is to inform all the Second Stage Bidders that the Bid submission deadline for
Malir Expressway Project has been extended from 04" April, 2019 to 23" April, 2019 (or

following working day, in case of a holiday) at the same time and venue.

Please note that there are no more queries pending, as responses to all the queries
have been provided. Also it is imperative to highlight that the GoS shall not be accepting any further

queries with respect to RFP and DCA.

If you wish to seek any clarification, the Project Director may be approached in
writing.

L

—

(NIAZ AHMED SOOMRO)

PROJECT DIRECTOR
MALIR EXPRESSWAY PROJECT

Cc to:-

The P.S to Secretary, Finance Department, Government of Sindh.

The P.S to Secretary, Local Government Department, Government of Sindh.
Director (CB) Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (SPPRA).
Director General, Public Private Partnership Unit, Finance Department.
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